Call, Rosemarie

From: dimas chbane <dchbane@hotmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 12, 2019 9:12 AM
To: Call, Rosemarie

Subject: Clearwater Point

Dear Mayor and City Council Members:

I live in Clearwater Point all year long and have the condo since 2002.

The reason that | live here is because it is very quiet, practically isolated from the rest of the island, which is
already "choked" with all the new constructions in the recent years. Try to find a parking spot during summer

or get out the island during the weekends. Not to count the infrastructure needed for this.

Having a large hotel property in this are will disturb this peace, bringing chaos to the only place that we can
still live in peace in the area.

Therefore, | am asking you respectfully to vote NO on allocating 27 unites to the Decade Properties.
There are plenty of other spaces outside of the Clearwater Point that can be used for this property.
Regards,

Dimas and Roberta Chbane

Clearwater Point - Sailmaster - Unit 401
407-455-1382



